
Township News:  Results of the 2021 Avon Township Election & an update on the 
Annual Meeting 

  
Tuesday, March 9, was a big day for Avon Township residents.  It was the date of the 
annual Township election and annual meeting of Township residents.   
 
The polls were open from 2-8 PM.  Rich Sanoski was elected to a three-year term as 
Supervisor and Kelly Martini was elected to a two-year term as Treasurer.  The turnout 
was small – 111 voters or 7.4% of registered voters – compared to the General Election 
this past November where more than 90% of registered voters participated.  
 
We are especially grateful to our election judges (Deb Angulski, Jay Hedlund, Lisa Gilk, 
Marion Gondringer, Sue Rushmeyer, Stephen Saupe) for their service.  Thankfully the 
majority of voters wore masks to protect themselves, the judges, and other voters from 
COVID-19. 
 
Following the election, the Annual Meeting was convened.  Due to COVID-19, this 
meeting was held virtually via Zoom.  Following some reports, a motion was made to 
continue the meeting on June 8, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the Avon Town Hall to give 
residents a chance to meet together in a socially-distanced manner and to be able to 
more easily vote.  The most important vote that will be held at the meeting will be 
related to the levy – residents will vote to approve their tax levy for 2022.  The agenda, 
reports, and minutes from the first half of the meeting are available on the Township 
website (avontownship.org).  Township residents should mark June 8, 2020 on their 
calendar and plan to attend the continuation of the annual meeting.  We will remind 
residents by posting fliers and publishing a reminder in the Star-Post in late May. 
 
	


